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CIRCULAR 

In view of the Kanniakoil car festival on 09 August 2024 (Friday), the college 

buses plying through Cuddalore, Chidambaram and Neyveli will leave the 

campus by 02.00 p.m. All the students and bus coordinators for the above-

mentioned route are herewith permitted to leave the college premises during the 

afternoon session on the above mentioned day. However, the faculty members 

involve in NAAC work should remain in the college till the completion of the 

assigned work. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website  

3. The File. 


